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EXAMINATION RESULTS DAYS 2024 
 
A Level:  
 

Results will be available at 9:00am on Thursday 15th August 2024 in the library. Staff will 
be available in school from 9:00am to deal with any specific exam/careers related 
guidance you may require. 
 

GCSE:  
 
Results will be available at 9:00am on Thursday 22nd August 2024 in the library. Staff will 
be available in school from 9:00am to deal with any specific exam/careers related 
guidance you may require.  
 
An envelope containing a hard copy of the Statement of Results will be available in 
school to collect on the day. Uncollected envelopes will be available from the school 
reception from Monday, 2nd September.  
 
If you are unable to collect your results on the day, the following options are available: 

• The easiest way to access your results is through the My Child at School app – these 

will be available from 9.00am 

• If you wish for your results to be emailed out, you should request this by sending an 

email to exams2024@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk from your school email address 

(you will have access to your school email address until 31st August).   

• If you are unable to access your school email, you can request results to a personal 

email address, however, you must email the address above from that email and 

confirm your full home address in the request. 

• If you wish for your results to be posted out, please bring in a stamped, self-

addressed envelope, and they will be posted out on results day. These cannot be 

posted out before 8am on this day. 
 

On results day, you will receive a ‘Statement of Results’ - this is not your final certificate. 
The statement lists all the exams you have taken and any components within the 
qualification. A capital letter indicates an overall grade. (Certificates are received in 
school early November, and once checked, you will be notified they are available for 
collection from school main reception).  
 
POST RESULTS SERVICES:  
 
All Reviews of Marking should first be discussed with the relevant Head of Department 
and/or Subject Tutor who will advise on the viability of such a request. In the school’s 
experience, it is unusual for marks to change upwards by more than a marginal amount. 
However, the school reviews the marks that your child and others have achieved and 
will advise candidates if we feel there is an anomaly and that the paper should be 
reviewed.  
 

If we are concerned about results received for a particular subject, the school itself will 
request a review of marking of all those papers (with the candidate’s consent). It is 
important to note that grades can go down as well as up, and this needs to be carefully 
considered when discussing a review of marking. Should you wish to proceed with a 
Post Results Service, the consent form and information will be included in your results 
envelope. 
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If you have any questions or requests regarding the results process, please contact 
exams2024@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk. 
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